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NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 18th 

November, 2020 

 

Term 4  Week 6   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Favourite Things 
 
My name is Dyoaka Morris and I am 11 
years old.  
I like swimming, cooking and Maths. 
 

 

This week we feature an article written by  
Dyoaka Morris from the Goanna Room. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

Last Wednesday, 11th November staff and 
students commemorated the national 
day of rememberance with a special 
service at school. More photos on page 3. 

  

 
By  
Dyoaka Morris 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwelovekb.com%2Fnever-forgotten-remembrance-day-2020%2F&psig=AOvVaw0vDmiOHSkSpJZnkgK59MWp&ust=1605137629031000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJjWl_2R-ewCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAo
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gouldgenealogy.com%2F2019%2F11%2Ffree-access-to-85-million-military-records-more-for-remembrance-day%2F&psig=AOvVaw0vDmiOHSkSpJZnkgK59MWp&ust=1605137629031000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJjWl_2R-ewCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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P & C Meeting 
Thursday 19th November 5pm at the Railway Hotel 

All welcome  
For all enquiries call Beck Dridan on 0428 377 137  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t 

Foget 

Lunch 

Orders 

Every 

Thursday 

 
Please see  pages 
4 & 5 for updated 
lunch order 
details starting 
Term 4. 
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Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School canteen will commence in Term 4. Lunch orders will be 
offered Thursdays only, with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. Please see details above to set up 
your online ordering account.  

gskiddmemorial 
munch2380 

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South  School) 
Accepts online orders using MunchMonitor.  

Thursday is the only day for lunch oders. 
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GUNNEDAH SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL- CANTEEN MENU - TERM 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch ordering is offered Thursdays only with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. 
We have a new online ordering app with “MUNCH MONITOR”. Please see the information 
sheet on previous page to set up an online ordering account. 
If you still hold an account with our old company, Flexischools, please go into the company’s 
website and request an account closure. If you have any money in your account, they will 
refund it. 

 

 
THURSDAY ORDERING FOR GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
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With the warmer weather now approaching… 

 

 
 

Just a reminder to parents 
and carers, that due to 
Covid restrictions the 
school bubblers are all 
closed. As the warmer 
weather approaches, 
please ensure your child 
brings their own water 
bottle to school.       

Angus Hare visiting Miss Maybury’s 
office to show her his literacy work. 

Angus Jansen enjoying his first 
day of transition at G.S. Kidd. 
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We have celebrated three birthdays since our last 
newsletter. Angus has recently turned 10, Alyssa 19 
and Hugo turned 7 today. 
We hope they all had an extra special day! 

 

 

Nathan Dawe is enjoying regular visits from 
Tillie his therapy dog.  Tillie’s visits to school 
are part of Nathan’s support program.  
Nathan is pictured with Karen and his therapy 
dog Tillie.   
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Responsible 

Safe 
Respectful 

 
A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and 
Sports Awards. 
 
 

This week’s PBL focus is 
“Taking Care Of Equipment” 

 

 
 

Taking Care Of 

School Equipment 

 
 

 

  
 

PBL 
Awards 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.slideserve.com%2Ffell%2Fwelcome-back-to-school&psig=AOvVaw1IueH_e6USTTy6DBqsSMAm&ust=1605585424493000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKCD5oiWhu0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAO
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Several students have reached GOLD 
Level in our PBL reward system and 
as a result of this they get to have 
lunch with our Principal Miss 
Maybury. Due to Covid restrictions 
the students didn’t get to go out, 
but they still got to choose what 
they would like for lunch and 
enjoyed it in the school garden.  
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As part of our Friday 
afternoon activities, some 
students are enjoying 
learning how to build a 
computer. Thank you Mr 
Wallis for supplying all the 
computer hardware to 
make this possible.  
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Even though we celebrated NAIDOC week earlier this year, students from the Emu Room have 
proudly displayed their wonderful artwork.  
They have enjoyed learning about the use of symbols in traditional Aboriginal story telling and 
painting their own stories on boomerangs. The Emu class have painted a series of Australian 
animals using traditionally inspired techniques. Students have enjoyed listening to the 
Dreamtime creation story of ‘The Rainbow Serpent’ and learning about ‘The Emu In The Sky’. 
They have been inspired to create their own artistic representations using the medium of 
paint. We hope you enjoy our artwork!   
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Over the past five weeks the students have enjoyed an intensive tennis program during 
weekly sport. Craig, Pete and Robyn Louis from Louis Tennis Academy Gunnedah provided 
the students with a wonderful opportunity to learn some of the fundamentals of tennis. This 
was made possible by funding from Tennis N.S.W. and is aimed at enabling students of all 
abilities to access sporting opportunities. A big thank you to Ellie Ryan from Tennis N.S.W. 
and Louis Tennis Academy. Last Friday the students were all presented with awards and 
certificates. 
 

    Tennis 



 

  13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End Of Year Activities   

Our plan for the end of year activities follows the department’s guidelines and we have a COVID-19 

Safety Plan in place. This will mean the traditional Presentation Day will look different to previous 

years.  

Event: Modified Presentation Day 

When: Friday 4th December 

Time: 2:00pm  

Where: GS Kidd Multi-Purpose Space and Cola area 

Please Note: We will be maintaining a record of names and contact details for all attendees. Social 

distancing rules between non-household members apply. There will not be any official guests, hand 

shaking or food available.  

 

Event: Student and Staff Christmas Luncheon 

When: Friday 11th December 

Time: 12:30pm  

Where: GS Kidd Multi-Purpose Space and Cola area 

Please Note: All food items will be served on individual plates and this event is strictly for staff and 

students of GS Kidd only.  

Students are encouraged to wear Christmas clothes.  

We are looking forward to celebrating the achievements of our students and enjoying the end of year 

festivities.  

If you require further information please contact the school office on 67415200 during school hours.  

Bec Maybury 
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school Assembly 
now takes place every 
Monday afternoon.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL Awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos please 
visit our Website 
 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 
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